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2 2 September 2021

Leadership Assembly
The Leadership Assembly calendared for Friday 10 September has been rescheduled for Wednesday 
15 September. This will be a live event during the Pastoral Tutor lesson time on this day. Students will 
access the Assembly with their PT class.

3DUHQW�7HDFKHU�,QWHUYLHZV�²����6HSWHPEHU�
The College will be holding the Parent Teacher Interviews on Thursday 16 September from 4:30pm 
WR�����SP. They will go ahead as Online Teams meetings and a Daranet Hub page is being built to 
facilitate easy access for parents and students to attend. This will be a great opportunity to maintain 
the communications channels and feedback systems we have in place to support student growth.
Further information on how to book meetings and the technical aspects of the night will be distributed 
to families next week when the mid-semester reports become available.

&ROOHFWLRQ�RI�5HVRXUFHV�DQG�,WHPV�IURP�WKH�&ROOHJH�
In light of the further extension of the ACT lockdown the College is offering students a brief opportunity 
to collect essential items from their locker in order to continue working from home until the end of the 
term. Families should only take up this offer to collect items that are essential for home learning to 
continue.
Details:
•	
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